Arrowood Homeowners Association                    

PO Box 1836

Manassas, VA 20108

Board of Directors Monthly Meeting

March 6th, 2002 7:30 p.m.

Buckhall Fire Department

Attendees:

Paul Gibbons

Ralph Keene 

Krista Miller


Mark  VanPelt
Brenda Van Pelt
Melissa Hawkes

John Ensor

Don Markel

Belinda Netherly

Cyndi Acocelli
Mike Mabry

Clayton Miller
Karen Moyer
· Meeting called to order @ 7:35 p.m.

· Previous minutes accepted.

· Paul Gibbons received an  E-mail from Tom DeWispleare, It was agreed that the letter needed Legal opinion and is to be researched by the HOA attorney. 

· Committee formed for investigating Wal-Mart’s plan to move on property adjacent to community behind the New Church.. Ralph Keene Chairman committee, member were John Ensor, , Melissa Hawks, Clayton Miller and Paul Gibbons.

· Mark Vanpelt, John Ensor and Clayton Miller are planning to install Mutt Mitts, Waste Basket and Bat houses in the spring weather permitting.

· New board should consider a laptop, printer.

· Events committee to setup Easter Egg Hunt.

· Board voted to purchase gift certificate and card for the death of immediate members of the community.

· Meeting adjourned at 8:45.

